
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Every year our sixth grade class is proud to host an “All You Can Eat” 

pancake and sausage breakfast to help sponsor the class trip to Sierra Outdoor 

School (formerly known as the Sonora Regional Learning Center).  The cost 

for the breakfast is $7.00 per person and begins at 7:00am and continues until 

11:00am on Saturday, February 2.  Tickets are available at the door or any 

Jefferson sixth grade student.  Cooking is donated by the Clovis Lion’s Club 

and items are donated by the community.  

 

I would like to extend my personal invitation to all of you to take advantage of 

a great breakfast to start your day and help out some well deserving sixth 

grade students at our school.  All proceeds from this event go directly to the 

sixth grade students.   

 

This year newly named Principal of Jefferson, Mr. Andy Bolls will be in 

attendance as well.  This will give everyone an opportunity to meet your 

new principal starting the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

This breakfast has been a long standing tradition at Jefferson Elementary 

School and has always been a tremendous help to our sixth grade students.  I 

hope to see you at the breakfast on Saturday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeff Tiftick 

Principal, Jefferson Elementary School 
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